
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations Coaches and Student-Athletes! 

 
We are excited to welcome you all to Harlan and Hazel Rogers Sports Complex for the  
2025 State Softball Tournament.  We are honored to be the home of these great 
Championships for over 50 years!!  
 
Fort Dodge welcomes you and your softball family to our community and know that we 
are committed to making this experience one that everyone can enjoy. To ensure good 
communication, safety and updated information regarding our venue please share this 
information we have included with your players, families and fans prior to the 
tournament. 
 
For information on the food vendors, concessions and social media promotions please 
follow “Harlan Rogers Sports Complex” on Facebook and don’t forget to share with 
others! 

 
If there are any questions you have while in Fort Dodge, please feel free to contact our 
office at 515-576-7237.  We are pleased to share this experience with you as well as 
our partners from Iowa Central Community College and Visit Fort Dodge 
(www.dodgetheordinary.com). Once again, we congratulate you on a successful softball 
season and good luck as you begin your state tournament adventure, we are so happy 
to share this week with you!   
 
 
Hannah Angstrom 
Assistant Director 
Recreation Services 
City of Fort Dodge 
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